
CITY OF SPARKS, NV 

COMMUNITY 

SERVICES 

DEPARTMENT 

 
To:  Mayor and City Council 
 
From:  Marilie Smith, Administrative Secretary 
 
Subject: Report of Sparks Planning Commission Action 
 
Date:  September 1, 2020 
 
RE: PCN20-0025 – Consideration of and possible action on a request to 

amend a final handbook (Legends at Sparks Marina) by modifying sign 
standards for movie theaters for a site generally located north of I-80, 
south of Prater Way, and west of Sparks Boulevard, Sparks, Nevada in 
the NUD (New Urban District – Legends at Sparks Marina) zoning 
district. (For Possible Action) 

 
Please see the attached excerpt from the August 6, 2020 Planning Commission 
meeting transcript. 

 
























